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August 2018

Dear Applicant

Post of Headteacher at Haslam Park Primary School

Thank you for your interest in the post of Headteacher at Haslam Park Primary School.

At Haslam Park Primary School we are all extremely proud of our happy and friendly school and our recent Ofsted report (October 2017) noted that the “pupil’s behaviour is exemplary; as is their attitude to learning” and “pupil’s enjoy school.”  We are a multi-cultural, multi-faith community and we both value our inclusivity and celebrate our diversity.

We have high expectations of ourselves and of others.  Our enthusiastic and dedicated team of teachers and support staff work together with an active and committed Governing body to ensure a safe, stimulating and caring learning environment.  Each child is valued and supported so that “Together we Explore, Learn and Grow” and all are encouraged to become the best that they can be.

Our children come from a wide-range of backgrounds and have a wide-range of social and educational needs.  In addition to continuing to raise standards and achievement we are committed to the development of the whole child.  To this end we provide a wealth of experiences and activities both within and beyond the curriculum and we are particularly keen to utilise the natural resources on our doorstep.  Making the most of such opportunities helps our children become well-rounded, well-educated individuals.

We are looking for a leader who shares our vision and ethos, someone who will build on the strengths of our school to continue its development and raise our standards still higher.

You are most welcome to visit our school.  Please contact our business manager, Mrs D. McGuire (01204 333393) to arrange a mutually convenient time.

Once again, thank you for your expression of interest and we wish you every success should you apply for the post.

Yours faithfully

Miss Karen Booth

Chair of Governors


